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Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    web www.stjudesparish.net  

� 

Recently Deceased  

 

Brendan Hannigan  

Patrick Porteous  

Margaret Byrne  

 

Anniversaries  

 

Patrick Barry 

Sr. Evangelist Cooney  

Annie Lyons 

Florrie O’Neill 

Ellen Kent 

Myna Hartnett 

Gerry Dempsey 

Mariann Kilmartin  

Peter & Molly Brady  

Hugh & Una Brady  

Angela Joyce 

Maura Devitt 

Austin Shaw 

Betty Kearns 

Lizzie & Jack Mc Connell 

Deceased members of the McConnell 

Family 

May they Rest In Peace  
 

 

 
 
St Joseph’s Young Priests 
Society – 
Annual 
Pilgrimage to 
Knock will 
take place on 
Sat.27

th
 June 

Cost €45  
Please see notices in Church 
Porch for more details. 

Our Next Baptismal 

course will be held on 

Monday next 25
th

 

May at 8.pm in the 

Pastoral Centre  for 

the parents of all babies who 

will be baptised here during 

June   

 

Templeogue & District 
Credit Union Ltd. 

  

Are you currently in third 
level education or thinking 
of starting in September?  
Why not enter our 
Scholarship draw - €1500 
per year for 3 years.  To 
enter you need to be a 
member of the Credit 
Union.  If you are not a 
member why not join before 
30th June 2009.  To get a 
Scholarship application 
form and further details just 
call into our office at 46 
Fortfield Park, Terenure, 
Dublin 6W or phone 
4902565 

 

Financial News 

House to House €1290 

Share €1100 

 

 

CHILD PROTECTION 

STATEMENT 

We in the PARISH of St Jude the Apostle 

Willington Templeogue  value and 

encourage the participation of children 

and young people in parish liturgies and 

in activities that enhance their spiritual, 

physical, emotional and social 

development.  We recognize the dignity 

and rights of all children and are 

committed to their protection and 

support. 

In keeping with this we will work to do 

all in our power to create safe 

environments for children and young 

people in order to secure their 

protection and enable their full 

participation in the life of the Church. 

 

Prayer for 

Examinations 

 

Lord, as I 

prepare to study, 

send your Holy Spirit to 

guide me. 

Keep me calm. 

Help me do the best I can  

On the day of my exam. 

Give me peace, 

Understanding and 

wisdom. 

Be with me today  and 

always. 

Amen  

Next Family Mass Dates  

Pentecost Sunday  

 31
st
 May  

& Corpus 

Christi 14
th

 

June  

 

The Family Mass 

Group would  like to invite you to 

join them here in celebrating 

Pentecost Sunday on May 31
st
 at the 

12.00 noon Mass.  

They would like to extend a special 

welcome back to all the children who  

were confirmed this year to our Mass 

on Pentecost Sunday & 

to all who made their 

First Holy 

Communion to 

join us at our 

Family Mass on 

14
th  

June to   

celebrate Corpus Christi  

 

 
Change in Mass Times for 

Wednesday 27
th

 May  

Please note that due to the Sacrament 

of Confirmation taking place at 

11.00am on Wednesday next 27th 

May there will be no 9.10am or 

10.00am Mass on Wednesday   

------------------------------------------ 

Parish Trip to Lake Como  

Balance of monies now due if you 

wish to pay in parish office please do 

so by Tuesday next 26th May  


